
T H U R S D A Y  1 6  A U G U S T  2 0 1 8   —  T E R M 3  W E E K  4  

ADELONG PUBLIC SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

D ATES TO 

REM EMBER  

 

TERM 3 
 
 

August 
Tuesday 21 

 Year 6 –7  
Information Evening 
Tumut High 
 
Wednesday 29 

 Debating at 
Adelong PS 

 

 
September 

Wednesday 5 

 P & C Meeting 
Thursday 20 

 School Performance 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Tomorrow is our celebration of Education Week 2018. Everyone is welcome to come 

and enjoy the day with us. Commencing at 11.00am with morning tea. 

 

TODD WOODBRIDGE CUP 

On Friday 10 August 2018, four students from Adelong Public School played lots of 

tennis in Tumut, in the Todd Woodbridge Cup.  Jade Aiken, Celeste Crain, Rosie 

Annetts-Mitchell and Joshua Murdoch combined with students from McAuley to 

make a team of eight.  The students participated extremely well and had a great day, 

coming 7th overall in the competition.  They received a special pen as a token of 

appreciation for their efforts.  Special thanks to Birdie for organising the day, and to 

Fiona Annetts and Jessica Weaver for their assistance with the team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA CONSENT AND SOCIAL MEDIA FORMS 

Attached to this newsletter is the Social Media Policy and Media Consent Forms. 

Please read the policy and sign and return your child/ren’s Media Consent Forms. 

Forms need to be returned by Monday 20 August 2018. 
 

SCHOOL TENNIS PROGRAM 

Our school tennis program continues each Thursday, with students enjoying their 

time on the court with Birdie.  Pictured below is K/1 during their lesson last Thursday. 



►BE RESPECTFUL  ►BE A LEARNER ►BE RESPONSIBLE ►BE SAFE 

MT SELWYN SKI TRIP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday 10 August 2018, Mrs Casey and Mrs McDonald took twenty three very eager students up to 

Mt Selwyn for a day on the slopes.  It was many of the students first time skiing, so they were very 

unsure of what to expect.  “Was it going to be harder than it looks?” and “am I even going to be able to 

walk in these big boots?” were some of the questions running through their heads. 

Those that had been before were thinking “how fast can I tear down the slope this year?” 

Everyone appeared to have a great day and all persevered even when they found it tricky to stay 

standing or difficult to stop. 

A big thank you to parent helpers: Simon Hannan, Ang Pearce, Grant Brown, Ethan Buttenshaw, Shane 

Walsh and Justin Ward and to Mrs McCormick for all of the organisation for the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NO ASSEMBLY THIS FRIDAY 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photos have been sent home today. 



►BE RESPECTFUL  ►BE A LEARNER ►BE RESPONSIBLE ►BE SAFE 

 

Trent Barrett Shield 2018 

On Wednesday 15 August, thirteen students from Adelong Public travelled to Gundagai to participate in 

the NSW Rugby League Trent Barrett Shield.  

Jordy Howell, Josh Grady, Jeht Buttenshaw and Hunter Pearce represented Adelong Public School in the 

Small Schools Rugby League team. The boys played very well all day, winning their game against 

McAuley Catholic School.  They were very close to winning their other two games against Gundagai 

Public School and Berinba Public School, with the opposing teams scoring a try in the last minutes of both 

games. Thank you to Mr Bradley Gorman for coaching the small schools team. 

Chloe Crain, Zoe French, Sicily Lawrence, Makayla Hulks, Lucy Howell, Lilly Walsh, Ella Walsh, Skye 

Stoupas and Jess Rennes all played well for the Adelong Public League Tag Team. The girls showed 

constant improvement and enthusiasm throughout the day, playing four games against Gundagai Public 

School, Berinba Public School, McAuley Catholic School and the Small Schools Team. 

Congratulations to Sicily Lawrence and Josh Grady who both received the player of the day for each 

team. All students are to be applauded on their great sportsmanship and teamwork.  

A big thank you to all parents and carers who transported students and gave a helping hand throughout 

the day. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 –7  Transition 

Parent Information Evening  

Tuesday 21 August 2018 6.00 pm 

Resource Room 

Tumut High School 

Premiers Debating Challenge 

Our school debating team will be hosting Tumut Public School on Wednesday 29 August 2018 

as they compete in the Premier’s Debating Challenge . Our debating team is Ronan, Celeste, 

Hunter and Chase. Good Luck Team! 
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The next P & C meeting will he held on Wednesday 5 September at 6.30 pm.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

P & C Street Stall will be on Friday 5 November 2018.  

We need to source a major prize or purchase one. Please bring along ideas to the next meeting. 

 

Other Agenda items for the meeting will include: 

Christmas Hamper 

 Presentation Evening BBQ 

Any other agenda items can be emailed to Ang Ward  juzang@bigpond.com 

 

 

NO CANTEEN  THIS FRIDAY 

Proud supporter of  

ADELONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 

DATE CANTEEN  ROSTER  

17 August 2018  NO CANTEEN   

24 August 2018 Jacinta O’Donovan Trish O’Donovan Jess Weaver 

31 August 2018  Maria Contessa Liz Smith  

7 September 2018  Maxine Rosetta Amanda Salter  

14 September 2018 HELP HELP  

21 September 2018 Kerrie McDonald Kathy Weaver  

28 September 2018 Maria Contessa Sheeryn Maher Jaymin Maher 

 

Thursday 20 September 2018 

             ADELONG PUBLIC SCHOOL 

                        WHOLE SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 

More details to follow. 


